
ATTACHMENT 2 (for September 14, 2017 Board Meeting) 
 

11-054-3P, Disinfection Facilities, Terrence J. O’Brien Water Reclamation Plant.  This 
contract is substantially completed.  The contractor is submitting close out documentation.  
The District is in the process of making a settlement on contractor’s claim.  The final close out 
and payment is expected later this year. 


